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BACK TO SCHOOL

VOLUNTEERS WEEK
Last week was National Volunteers Week, a
chance to recognise the amazing work carried
out by volunteers far and wide. Here is a tweet
from the Watford Salvation Army recognising
the efforts of Brian and Vic at LHS who have
worked tirelessly to distribute almost 200
Basic Boxes to local families. Volunteers have
played a vital role during the coronavirus
pandemic and their selfless efforts have made
a huge impact on local communities.
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This week we welcomed our Y6 pupils back in to school to
join our key worker children. Although school may look and
feel a bit different, here is what some of our pupils had to
say...

Thea Y6 -" School has
changed a lot but it's
been amazing to all
my friends again"

BFS Y6 - "Coming back
to school means
things are getting
better"
Enea and Harish Y5 - "It's been a legendary week because we've
got to experience new/different things at school"
Kuba Y6 - '"On the first day back I felt very nervous because I
didn't know what it was going to be like. Now I feel very relaxed -
thing's are just a bit different. " 

You will have seen some members of our
trust community being rightfully
celebrated on twitter and Facebook over
the last few weeks, as part of Watford
Council’s #WatfordHeroes.  Watford
Council has set up a new fund to allow
people to show their support for the
local charities and organisations that
are stepping up to provide the help
needed for the most at risk and
vulnerable:
www.watfordcovidappeal.org. If you are
interested in supporting this, please visit
the website to find details of the appeal,
as well as information on the charity
raffle and the weekly quiz run by The
Elected Mayor of Watford, Peter Taylor
and Watford FC legend, Luther Blissett.

James Roach @IMAT_CEO



 
 

Beechfield - 07535 177903
Cherry Tree – 07535 177 881
Laurance Haines – 07960 014104
 

Contributors can use their own stone from home or collect a
stone from a box which will be located in the Beechfield
School car park. Decorated stones should be placed in the box
by Friday 17 July. Once all of the stones have been collected
they will be used to create a bright and cheerful display on the
school grounds. What a lovely project Beechfield.
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TWEET OF THE WEEK

SUPPORT 

P4C QUESTION

Miss Bowdery from CTS
has shared an article
written about her 101
year old Grandfather,
who courageously
fought off Coronavirus.
What an inspiring
story, which gives hope
to us all.

TOP OF THE ROCKS
Can you help your school to win
this local Time Tables Rockstars
competition? This competition
will run from 15-19 June. Please
ask your teacher for details on
how to participate.

SMILE STONES
Beechfield School are
running a new project for
staff, pupils and parents to
create smile stones. Stones
should be decorated with
designs which aim to make
people smile. 

NURSERY PLACES
We currently have Nursery places
available across all of our schools for
September 2020. If you would like a
place for your child please contact
your school office .

Please send a text with your name
and the name of your child/children

For SEND support please click here

https://www.beechfield.herts.sch.uk/_site/data/files/school_info/EFFA1CEBBD58748248D4148BE51C8993.pdf

